
September 13, 2024,

Strathmore Families,

You will see reminders below for our September 19th picture day and Back to School Night as
well as sibling dismissal procedures.

Picture Day: Thursday, September 19

A Lifetouch Picture Day flier was sent home with order information or order information can be accessed
online at Lifetouch.com using our school information.

School Name: Strathmore Elementary School

Picture Day Date: Thursday, September 19

Picture Day ID: EVTXQKTTP

Back to School Night: Thursday, September 19

We invite our parents and guardians to join us for Back to School Night to see and hear what your children will
be learning this year.

● Entry is available through the main entrance and door 2 (Lloyd Road side of the building)
● The first session will begin promptly at 6:30 PM & there will be two sessions
● If you have more than one student you may visit the next classroom during session two.
● Due to limited space in the classrooms, we ask adults only. No students please
● There will be a variety of community groups in our cafeteria to share their group/program information

so please stop into the cafeteria

Session 1 begins at 6:30-6:55
Transition to next session 7:00-7:05
Session 2 7:05-7:30
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Process for an older sibling to dismiss with a younger sibling if all are walkers/car pick up

In our start of year Arrival and Dismissal procedure document procedures were shared if families would like to
narrow dismissal to 1 location versus multiple dismissal doors if there are siblings.

This is a reminder that this process can begin Monday, September 16 for families that notified all involved
teachers through the process below.

To help families with multiple children make pick up easier, we will continue to allow older siblings to dismiss
with younger siblings to narrow pick up to 1 door. To give students, staff, and parents the chance to get
familiar with the start of school year routines and each other, this process can begin Monday, September
16th for any families that follow the procedures below.

If you do have more than 1 child at Strathmore you can follow this process to have all of your children
dismissed from the location with the youngest child.

1. Notify the teacher of each of your children your desire to have your older child/ren dismissed with your
youngest child. The best way is to email all teachers at the same time if possible.

2. In your notification include the following:
- The child’s name, grade, and teacher of all children involved so that every teacher involved is fully

aware of the plan.

For example, if you have 3 children with 1 child in Preschool, 1 child in Grade 1, and 1 child in Grade 3, notify
all three teachers that you would like your Grade 1 and 3 children to dismiss with your preschool child.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QCm9RhkgfS1lWLBSslFDfmZMT57vqua2pasIClcjoio/edit?usp=drive_link

